From: Don Wood

To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda 9(c) ord. No. 967
Date: Sunday, May 22, 2022 12:22:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To acquire the new beach access, would make it nice and easy for myself, children and grandkids to enjoy the beach
now and in the future. I have lived here in Richmond Beach 25 years. This is a great investment for the future of
Richmond Beach and the residents of Shoreline.

Thank You

Don Wood

Sent from my iPhone
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